
To all World History Students 

registered for Junior year      

IB History of the Americas 

 

YOU HAVE A SUMMER ASSIGNMENT! 

Please check it out and come to B204 to pick up a 

packet. This is required work for the course. 

If you have questions about the assignment, you may 

contact Ms. Sanchez at SancKR@fusd.net.  

The work can be done after the start of school, however, it will 

be much easier if it is completed beforehand.  

 

The plan is to add you to a new TEAM:                           

“IB History Summer Assignment” 

Please be on the lookout for it.  

If you do not have access to the TEAM but think you 

should, please contact me. Thanks! Looking forward to 

seeing you in class!  
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